

Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education

Region IV-A
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF QUEZON PROVINCE



OFFICIAL STATEMENT

On the Alleged Use of the Name of the Department of Education – Schools Division Office of Quezon to Illegally Solicit Money, Donations, or Contributions and to Share False Information

October 30, 2024 – The Department of Education – Schools Division Office of Quezon (DepEd Quezon) alerts the public, particularly internal and external stakeholders, about individuals or entities communicating with them in order to illegally solicit money, donations, or contributions in the name of DepEd Quezon.

All parties concerned are hereby advised to be cautious and not to deal with unscrupulous person/s or entities asking for donations, personal information, or account information, or those who are sharing fake news or false information of any kind using the name of DepEd Quezon and/or Office of the Schools Division Superintendent.

This Office hereby requests that the field and concerned individuals remain vigilant in this matter and report to DepEd Quezon or directly to the Office of the Schools Division Superintendent of Quezon Province via email at quezon@deped.gov.ph or landline numbers (042) 784-0366, (042) 784-0321, (042) 784-0164, (042) 784-0391.















